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)
Gm ' ‘ Donald Reeb< donreeb@gmail.com>

Sidewalk Replacement - #1437 Western Ave.

Wood, Geoffrey (DOT)< Geoffrey. Wood@dot.ny.gov> Thu, Apr 3, 2014 at 10:52 AM
To: "Taylor, Stephen (DOT)" <Stephen.Taylor@dot.ny.gov>
Cc: Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmait.com>

Hi Steve. FYI, Don Reeb sent me the below message late yesterday and also called me just now to follow up. For his
meeting tonight | passed along this info:

- Bids were opened on schedule on 3/20/2014.

- The low bidder was Callanan Industries.

- Their bid was higher than our estimate, so is currently being reviewed.

- We anticipate moving forward with the contract being awarded to Callanan.
- Award is expected by mid May.

- Construction should begin in late May / early June.

- We do not know when the Contractor will choose to complete the work in McKownville.

Geoff

From: Donald Reeb [mailto:donreeb@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 4:24 PM

To: Wood, Geoffrey (DOT)

Subject: Re: Sidewalk Replacement - #1437 Western Ave.

Just checking in again.
Our monthly meeting is tomorrow and wanted to know what progress | can report concerning our sidewalks.
Thanks.

Don Reeb

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2 &ik=f82ce864fd & view=pt&search=inbox&msg=... 4/3/2014




